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heir most recent activities, which included: 
 at the High School to recognize students who had achieved High Honor 
2003 school year.  A special “thank you” to Mrs. Forget and her staff for 

tertained and enriched all Middle School students earlier this week. 
lk-through prior to tonight’s meeting.  A special “thank you” to the 
ding and Grounds staff for the excellent work they are doing to keep this 

cial Education cases were approved and each Building Principal reported 
  Anne Ressler, Elementary School Principal, reported on a trip to the 
m her staff on the book they have been reading entitled, What Really 
iddle School Principal, Russ Kissinger, reported on several enrichment 
rade by poet M.J. Iuppa, a Holocaust presentation to 6th graders, and a 
s. The High School Principal’s report highlighted the end of the year 
Award program on June 5th.  The guest speaker for this program will be 
, Inc.  Mr. Soares topic will be the importance of perseverance.   
eeney, reported on the recent NYS Elementary and Intermediate English 

amson, 71% of Grade 4 students scored at the competent or highly 
th graders scored in that range.  These percentages are above the State, 

It is important to note that this was the first assessment where Special 
st modifications. 
s on the Breakthrough to Literacy program.  This program is being used 
is a research-based program with a proven record of increasing student’s 
 minutes of daily computer use which reinforces skills individually for 
ehension, phonics, fluency, and vocabulary.   
g staff were awarded tenure: 
y School Principal 
odie Barnes, Anna Carey, Carol Fox, Donna Shadduck,  

 TenEyck, Shannon Tipper, Ian Thomas 
Amy Bechtold, Lori Finkelstein, JoAnn Hussion 
Thomas Hollembaek 
lass were present to seek Board approval for their senior class trip to 

nge from the traditional trip in the spring.  The hope is that more students 
lops on their trip will extend throughout the school year. 
gelo was approved as a secondary Math teacher and Doug Lauf as High 
ssistant Principal at Churchville-Chili and has taught both at Churchville 
begin in Williamson on July 1st. 
ity members were reminded that the budget vote is scheduled for this 
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